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CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
 
             Linear Technology Corporation 
              1630 McCarthy Blvd., Milpitas, CA 95035-7417 
               (408) 432-1900 

 
 

 February 06, 2017  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:             PCN#020617  
 
 
Subject: Notification of Change to LTC4015 Die and Datasheet   
 
Please be advised that Linear Technology Corporation has made a change to the LTC4015 die to 
correct errata that was previously reported as shown on the following page. The internal timing 
conflict that could cause a watchdog timeout has been corrected with logic routing.  Also, an 
optional Packet Error Checking (PEC) feature has been enabled by logic routing changes.    
No other functional or parametric specifications are affected.  The datasheet will be modified to 
explain the optional PEC feature. 
 
This die change has been qualified by performing extensive engineering evaluation and test 
characterization over the full operating junction temperature range.  In addition, the revised product 
will have successfully completed 1000 hours of High Temperature Operating Life (HTOL) prior to 
production release. 
 
Linear Technology will accept requests for revised samples within 30 days of the date of this 
notification.  If we do not hear back from your company within this 30 day period, we will consider 
of this Change Notice accepted by April 06, 2017.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact your local Linear Technology Sales 
person or you may contact me at 408-432-1900 ext. 2077, or by e-mail at 
JASON.HU@LINEAR.COM.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Hu 
Quality Assurance Engineer 
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